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I am in full support of this bill.  The damage that will be done if this bill is passed will 

be devastating to our state and those who reside In this state . With the stop of using 

diesel fuel, our cost of goods will rise, and we can’t afford that.   

The disposal of EV batteries will destroy our state and cause more harmful effects to 

the environment and to the people.  

Let alone the  drain it will do to our electrical infrastructure.  

 

 


